
PTO Meeting Minutes: May 7, 2019 

Attendees: Kim Bauer, Colleen Bakker, Kristie Mattson, Jami Demuth, Tabitha Lightfoot, Morgan Yarker, 
Helen Royer, Heidi Hora, Laurie Montgomery, Michelle Langston, Bird Gengler, Hollie Trenary 

Meeting called to order by Colleen Bakker. 

April PTO meeting minutes approved. 

Officer’s Report: Balance $13,330.66 

Hollie Trenary motioned to approve the 2019-2020 updated budget which was seconded by Heidi Hora. 

New Business 

-Staff Appreciation May 6-10- signs will be made for the teachers and snacks will be provided.  Any 
leftover money will be used to provide breakfast on Friday.  

-Kernels Night May 14-families can purchase tickets online through May 13. There was discussion about 
adding “PTO fundraiser” to the Kernels Night flyers.  

Old Business 

-Sock Hop-went well 

-Fit Fun Club-still looking for a chair for next year. Options for format include holding it in the morning 
before school to make it easier on parents. Possibility of including fitness prizes as incentives. 

-Culvers Night 

-Art Show-There was some discussion about the crowded halls and how it was hard for parents to walk 
around with their students.  

Open Discussion 

PTO meetings will be held on the 1st Tuesday of the month next year. 

The Back to School Bash will be held on September 13th. Stride for Pride will be held on September 20th 
(back up date will be September 27th). The Homecoming parade will be October 11th.  

The outgoing officers met with the new officers to transfer duties.  

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 


